
We live near the island and have spent much time observing and enjoying the wildlife around Hayden 
Island.  The development by the Port would be reprehensible for many reasons.  Please force the Port to 
clean up their other messes rather than contribute more. 
 
Chris Raymond 
346 NE Marine Dr. 
Portland OR 97211 
Chris RAYMOND <chrisraymd@msn.com> 


